WELCOME TO SIXTH GRADE!

Dear Parent/Guardian:

In September, your child will begin sixth grade at School 16. We would like to welcome you and your child to a year that will be both challenging and rewarding. A supply list is attached. If possible, please have the supplies by the first day of school.

We also would like to remind you of a few procedures for the upcoming year. First, cell phones are not allowed in the classrooms. If your child has a phone, the phone must be turned off and in their backpack. All visible phones will be sent to the office. Next, students are not allowed to wear hoods in school. Please remind your child to remove their hoods when entering the building. Finally, there is no gum chewing in school.

We hope you had an enjoyable summer and look forward to meeting you and your child in September.

The Sixth Grade Teachers

6th Grade Supply List

- 4-three subject notebooks
- 4 pocket folders
- 1 box of pencils with erasers
- 2 pens (blue or black ink)
- 1 box of colored pencils
- 1 glue stick
- 1 highlighter
- 1 pair of scissors
- 1 ruler
- 1 hand held pencil sharpener
- 1 BOX of TISSUES
- 1 8 ounce bottle of hand sanitizer(fragrance free)
- 1 roll of paper towels
- 1 pack of baby wipes for art class

some supplies may need to be replenished during the year